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20 May 2022 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
After half term, Year 2 will be returning to two PE sessions a week; one on Tuesdays and the 
other on Thursdays as previously. Please ensure your child wears their Woodthorne Active 
Wear kit on the specified days. If the weather allows, we intend to be outdoors for athletics 
and games.  
 
We will also be continuing with our extra sessions of Guided Reading in the afternoons to 
prepare children for daily Guided Reading in Year 3. We will begin to cover a wider range of 
reading skills to include: retrieval, inference, vocabulary/word meaning and 
ordering/sequencing.  
 
Please refer to the recorded meeting on the Year 2 Teams page for guidance on supporting 
your child with their reading at home, in particular retrieval and inference. If you have any 
questions or we can help in any way, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, we look forward to continuing to work with you as we 
move in another busy, action packed half term,  
 
Your faithfully  
 
The Year 2 Team.  
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